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Mrs Burrell Hugo L

Mr Whiteley Edie K Freya W

Mrs Mitchell Amaya-Lilly B Lexi F

Miss Lycett Manha K Thomas M

Mrs Crossley Advika P Phoebe S

Mrs Jones Sienna T Erin N

Mrs Cross Ethan S Hannah B

Mrs Hughes Toby B Piper S

Mrs Bailey Frankie Y George C

Mrs Slinger Blake A Table No 1

Miss Mutch Gracie W Harry P-Y



Champions of Hambleton!
Applegarth’s Year 5 and 6 boys’ football team played brilliantly at Thirsk
Secondary school today. They showed skill, tactics, teamwork and
communication. And, it all paid off: they won all five matches and only
conceded 2 goals! York and the NorthYorkshire cup here we come!

A big thank you to Mr Burn for his continuing support and guidance.

Y5 Memorial Stone Competition
Mr Garnham, a WWII history expert visited Y5 children yesterday to tell them
about an exciting competition that would result in a memorial stone being
constructed with their name on! Children were reminded about the Halifax
crash that occurred near school in December 1943 and how local stonemasons
were keen to provide a bigger and more meaningful memorial to the tragic
event. Children will be encouraged to design a suitable stone shape and an
inscription. Stand by for the winning entries and the resulting stone, which will
hopefully be constructed in the school grounds.



Year 1 and 2 HMS Hood Lego 
Workshop – 11th January 2024
As part of their history unit about ‘Changes in Toys’, Y1/2 children will
be looking at the changes that have occurred through time, with a
particular focus on Lego. To complement this, Mr Garnham (Mrs Cross’
brother) visited school with a HUGE Lego model of the battlecruiser,
HMS Hood. Children sketched the model, looking at the parts that they
would construct, then started building the keel.
He will return to school in March, at the end of the unit when the
model will be completed. Thank you so much for your time, Mr
Garnham.
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The Education Hub – Blog

The Education Hub is a site for parents, pupils, education professionals and
the media that captures all you need to know about the education system.
You’ll find accessible, straightforward information on popular topics, Q&As,
interviews, case studies, and more.

The DfE has just published a blog around improving and supporting
attendance. This can be found here.

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2024/01/03/improving-school-attendance/


Event Class/Phase Location Date and Time

Year 6 SATs 
Parents/Carers 
Meeting

Year 6 Applegarth Primary School Wednesday 24th January
5:00pm – 5:30pm

PTA AGM Whole School Applegarth Primary School Wednesday 31st January
6:00pm - 6:30pm

PTA Meeting Whole School Applegarth Primary School Wednesday 31st January
6:30pm - 7:30pm

Nursery Stay 
and Play

Nursery 
Parent/Carers

Applegarth Primary School Friday 2nd February
10:30am – 11:30am
2:00pm – 3:00pm

NSPCC Number 
Day

Whole School Applegarth Primary School Friday 2nd February

Safer Internet 
Day

Whole School Applegarth Primary School Tuesday 6th February 

Carlton Lodge 
Pre Visit 
Meeting

Year 5 
Families

Applegarth Primary School Wednesday 28th February 
5:00pm – 5:45pm

World Book Day Whole School Applegarth Primary School Thursday 7th March

Nursery Stay 
and Play

Nursery 
Parent/Carers

Applegarth Primary School Monday 11th March
10:30am – 11:30am
2:00pm – 3:00pm

Red Nose Day Whole School Applegarth Primary School Friday 15th March 

British Science 
Week

Whole School Applegarth Primary School Monday 18th – Friday 22nd

March

Robinwood 
Family Meeting

Year 6 
Families

Applegarth Primary School Wednesday 1st May 
5:00pm – 5:45pm

Key Stage  2 
SATs Week

Year 6 Applegarth Primary School w/c 13th May 2024
PLEASE DO NOT BOOK 
HOLIDAYS

Nursery Stay 
and Play

Nursery 
Parent/Carers

Applegarth Primary School Wednesday 15th May
10:30am – 11:30am
2:00pm – 3:00pm

Carlton Lodge Year 5 Carlton Miniott Thursday 16th May and
Friday 17th May  2024

Pride Month Whole School Applegarth Primary School June 2024

Autistic Pride 
Day

Whole School Applegarth Primary School Tuesday 18th June 

Robinwood Year 6 Robinwood , Alston Monday 24th June –
Wednesday 26th June 2024



VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED!

Friends of Applegarth 
(our PTA – parent teacher 

association) needs your help!
To help with the effective running of our school PTA we need more  

volunteers. In January, we will be hosting our AGM and vacancies for 
key roles on the committee which need filling.

Our PTA does much-needed and highly-valued work to support 
Applegarth Primary School by ensuring regular fundraising events 

take place to raise money which directly benefits our children. 
Recently, the PTA have funded new books, iPads, pantos and live 

theatre visits and orienteering markings.

Please attend January’s AGM on Wednesday 31st January at 6:00pm
to find out more information and be present to put yourself 

forward for one of the vacant roles.

If you require any further information ahead of the
AGM, please contact the PTA Secretary via email:

pta@Applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk

mailto:pta@Applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk









